From: Mathias Cohanim

To: Fernandez, Sonia (ECY)

Cc: Robert Tiscareno; Robert S. Trahan

Subject: 701 S. Jackson request for termination of the Standard VCP
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:27:08 PM

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL
SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND
were expecting the attachment or the link

Hi Sonia,

Sorry for the delay, but I just wanted to formally confirm that we'd like the Agreement for
VCP NW3315 terminated from the VCP. Thank you and please let me know if you have any
questions.

Best,
Mathias Cohanim

Mathias Cohanim | VP Asset
Management
206.979.0119

housingdiversity.com
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and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be
aware that any use, review, retransmission, distribution, reproduction or any action
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